FAMILY PREPAREDNESS

The Richmond Society for Community Living recognises it will be
extremely difficult to be at work in the event of a major disaster such
as an earthquake. We have included this section hoping you will take
initiative and plan well for you and your family.

Emergency Preparedness Professionals advise no one travel on the
roads unless absolutely necessary. It is also imperative that RSCL
staff remain with the individuals/children they are supporting, as they
have no other means of supporting themselves.

Please familiarise yourself with the following information, make a
photocopy and use the template if you wish. If you have detailed
plans it will help to ease your mind until you are able to reunite with
your family.

If you have any questions you can contact the RSCL Occupational
Health and Safety Committee or The City of Richmond Emergency
Preparedness Program at 604-233-3333.



